NORTH READING PUBLIC SCHOOLS

NOTICE OF PiJBLIC HEARING

Fiscal Year 2021 School Committee Budget

Pursuant to Governor Baker's March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain
Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, 818, and the Governor’s
March 15, 2020 Order imposing strict limitations on the number of people
that may gather in one place, the North Reading School Committee will hold
their annual public budget hearing on the fiscal year 2021 budget on Monday,
April 13, 2020 beginning at 6:30 p.m. This hearing will be conducted via
remote participation to the greatest extent possible. Specific information and
the general guidelines for remote participation by members of the public
and/or parties with a right and/or requirement to attend this meeting can be
found on the North Reading Public Schools District website, at www.north
reading.k12.ma.us. For this hearing, members of the public who wish to
listen and watch the meeting may do so in the following manner:

(US) +1570-731-0195
PIN: 754 383 474#

No in-person attendance of members of the public will be permitted, but
every effort will be made to ensure that the public can adequately access the
proceedings in real time, via technological means. In the event that we are
unable to do so, despite best efforts, we will post on the North Reading Public
School District website an audio or video recording, transcript, or other com-
prehensive record of proceedings as soon as possible after the meeting.

A copy of the FY21 Preliminary Budget is available on the School Department’s
website at www.north-reading.k12.ma.us. Notice also on www.masspublic
notices.org.
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